
 
 
Attention High School Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
The purpose of this note is to inform you that the Howards Grove School District will not be providing 
bus transportation to and from the high school to some areas within the Village.  During the 2009-2010 
school year the non-motorized path to the high school was completed.  This project was completed 
through a grant allowing safe access to our high school.  A listing of the bussing routes affected by this 
change is provided below. Please note this change relates to bussing transportation for high school 
students only.   
 
Bussing is not provided for high school students living in the following areas: 
  

Areas behind the high school:  Areas behind Piggly Wiggly: 
 

Audubon Road    Alcott Avenue 
Cardinal Lane     Carver Avenue 
Bluebird Road     Edison Avenue 
Goldfinch Lane    Eisenhower Court 
Martin Lane     Emerson Avenue 
Morning Dove Drive    Ethan Allen Drive 
Oriole Lane     Frost Road 
Robin Road     Hawthorne Drive 
Starling Road     Longfellow Avenue 
Warbler Road     South Lincoln Drive 
Wren Lane     South Washington Drive 

South Wisconsin Drive 
West Bell Avenue 
Whittier Avenue 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School District of Howards Grove does not discriminate students on the basis of any characteristic protected under State or Federal law including, but 
not limited to, race, color, age, sex, creed or religion, handicap or disability, marital status, genetic information, citizenship status, veteran status, military 
service (as defined in 111.32, Wis. Stats.), sexual orientation, national origin, ancestry, arrest record, conviction record, use or non-use of lawful products 
off the District’s premises during non-working hours, or any other characteristic protected by law in its employment practices. (Board Policy 4122) 


